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Year 1 Jayden A Dane
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Year 3 Millie Jenson

Year 4/5 Freya Freddie

Year 5/6 Zunaira Oliver

Welcome to our new fortnightly newsletter!
This will be to share key information around attendance, our amazing stars
of the week and any upcoming events.  We hope you find it useful.
Thank you to those of you who joined us for our Remembrance service .
The children’s behaviour was impeccable and we were so proud of how
respectful they were.
We also had our annual Health and Safety audit last week and received
100%.  This is the comment from the auditors:
“The audit visit was exceptional. The team lead by Emma Harding were
well prepared and produced good documentation to support any answers.
This was a well deserved 100% pass and achieved a platinum certificate.
To achieve this , everything must be perfect during the audit. This school is
a credit to themselves and CDAT. Well done.”
Have the most wonderful weekend.
Mrs Emma Harding

3.Upcoming Events

2.attendance

22.11.24: EYFS open session (9.30-
10.30am)
30.11.24: Woodley lights switch on 3.30pm
12.12.24: Christmas jumper day
12.12.24: EYFS/KS1 Christmas Show
13.12.24: School Disco

1. School Highlights

4.stars of the fortnight

Nursery: 87.9%    Reception: 94.1%
Year 1: 94.3%        Year 2: 95.8% 
Year 3: 93.4%        Year 4/5: 95.8% 
Year 5/6: 94.3%  


